
 
 

 

PUBLIC PROCUREMENT NOTICE - INFORMAL 
Pursuant to § 3.11(G) 

 

 

 

The following is posted in accordance with the above-referenced section of the Jacksonville Aviation 

Authority's (Authority) Procurement Code (the “Code”) and is for purpose of notice to ensure open 

competition for Authority business. 

 

Post Date: October 1, 2025 
 

Award No. Award Type Description Posting Period Buyer 

N/A Quote 

On occasion, JAA will request three 

written quotes from known suppliers of  

various goods and services pursuant to 

§3.11(C) and §3.11(D) of the Code that 

do not exceed the applicable formal 

threshold of §2.02(N) of the Code.  

Indefinitely Various 

 
 
JAA cannot forecast when Informal Quotes will be issued and encourages all suppliers not currently 

in a business relationship with JAA to send information regarding the goods and services it provides 

that may be relevant to the operations of an airport to Procurement Buyers, at 

procurement@flyjacksonville.com. All information provided must be submitted from an official 

company email address. 

 

For more information about this notice or the Code, please contact Kathleen Fisher, Director of 

Procurement, at 904-741-2355. 
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